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ACTIVITY DAY SET FOR OCT.l 

The Office of Student Activities 
and the Business Club invite 
students, faculty, and staff to 
attend the college's annual 
Activity Day Wednesday, October 1 
from 11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. in 
front of the student Center. All 
student clubs and organizations 
will be involved in the event and 
will be recruiting new members. 
The event is free and refreshments 
will be served. 

THEATRE SEASON OPENS OCTOBER 

The 1986-87 Coastal Carolina 
Theatre season opens Friday, 
October 3 at 8 p.m. with The 
Wayside Motor Inn, an American 
comedy of contemporary 
relationships written by A. R. 
Gurney, Jr. The play will continue 
with performances on Saturday, 
October 4 at 8 p.m. and Sunday, 
October 5 at 2:30 p.m. all in the 
Wheelwright Performing Arts Center. 

Directed by Dr. David E. Millard, 
assistant professor of English and 
theatre arts, The Wayside Motor Inn 
is a story about contempory middle­
class life in the United States. 
The setting is a motel outside of 
Boston where, on a certain evening, 
five distinctively American couples 
are found; an aging pair stopping 
on the way to see their 
grandchildren, a mother driving her 
reluctant son to a college 
interview, an ambitious doctor and 
his wife negotiating a legal 
separation, a lonely traveling 
salesman bantering with an 
opinionated waitress, and two young 
college students testing their 
compatibility. Gurney good­
naturedly examines the mixed and 
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shared concerns and worries of the 
various parties in interwoven 
vignettes. 

The cast of eleven is composed of 
Coastal faculty and students as 
well as community members. The 
aging couple is played by Bea Boyle 
of Surfside and Horace Wood, 
assistant professor of education. 
The mother and son are Glenda 
Sweet, assistant professor of 
English, and Steve Lane, a Coastal 
student. Claudia Cleary, assistant 
professor of philosophy, and Bob 
Nale, assistant professor of 
business, portray the doctor and his 
wife. The salesman and waitress 
are David E. Majewski, instructor 
of theatre, and Linda Hollandsworth, 
instructor of English. And 
finally, the two college students 
are portrayed by Robin Armitage­
Majewski, instructor of speech, and 
Mark Andreotti, a Coastal student. 

Tickets are $5 and may be purchased 
at the door or in advance through 
the Wheelwright Box Office. 

RECEPrION FOR SASSER TO BE HELD 
SEPrEMBER 30 

All members of the Coastal Carolina 
community are invited to attend a 
drop-in reception to welcome Buddy 
Sasser back to the community 
Tuesday, September 30 from 4 to 7 
p.m. at the Paddleboat (located on 
Highway 501 near the entrance to 
the college.) The reception, which 
is being given by the Paddleboat, 
will include hors d'oeuvres and 
punch along with a cash bar. 
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FACULTY ADVISORS HAMED FOR 
STUDENT MEDIA ORGANIZATIONS 

Faculty advisors to student media 
organizations for the 1986-87 year 
have been appointed. Glenda sweet 
is the advisor to Archarios, the 
college's literary magazine; Dr. 
Joan Piroch will serve as advisor 
to the yearbook, the Atheneum; and 
Linda Schwartz and Dr. Jack Riley 
are co-advisors to the student 
newspaper, the Chanticleer. In the 
role as advisor, each faculty 
member will work closely with 
student editors regarding budget, 
staff selection and training, and 
production. In addition, the 
advisors serve as voting members of 
the Student Media Committee. 

STUDENT MEDIA COMMITTEE 
APPOINTMENTS ANNOUNCED 

Dr. Sally Hare has been appointed 
as faculty-member-at-large of the 
1986-87 student Media Committee. 
Cathy McPherson, director of public 
relations, has also been named to 
the committee. The group is 
chaired by Pat Sibngleton, director 
of student activities. Other 
members include Paul Orr, editor of 
the Archarios, Mark Porter, editor 
of the Atheneum, and Richard 
Weldon, editor of the Chanticleer. 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o Tom Boyd, associate professor of 
psychology, recently attended the 
joint conference of the North and 
South Carolina Societies for 
Clinical Hypnosis in Charlotte. 
The conference featured advanced 
workshops in a number of areas of 
hypnosis including surgical and 
dental applications, special 
problems in habit control, post­
hypnotic suggestion and headache 
control. Boyd is a member of the 
South Carolina society and a 
graduate of the introductory, 
intermediate, and advanced training 
programs conducted by the Associate 
Trainers in Clinical Hypnosis of 
New York. 

o Dr. Roy Talbert, Jr., associate 
professor of history, has been 
appointed to the executive 
committee of the Board of Directors 
of the South Carolina Committee for 
the Humanities. The committee is 
the state-based agency of the 
National Endowment for the 
Humanities and is responsible for 
judging and awarding grants in the 
humanities in South Carolina. 
Talbert has been a director since 
1984. 

o Dr. Dennis WiseJllaD, dean of the 
School of Education, was recently 
elected chairman of the South 
Carolina Council of Education 
Deans. The council is an 
organization comprosed of the deans 
or department chairs of schools of 
education from the 11 state­
supported institutions in south 
Carolina. 

o Dr. Robert H. Robinson, chairman 
of the Department of Philosophy and 
Religion, attended the 
international conference on "Truth, 
Liberty, and Religion" in Oxford, 
England this summer. He also was a 
delegate to the bi-centenary 
celebration of Manchester College. 

o Thomas E. Jones, director of the 
Wheelwright Performing Arts Center 
and assistant professor of theatre 
and speech, recently attended the 
fall meeting of the Southern 
Atlantic States Association for 
Asian and African studies held at 
Lenoir-Rhyne College in Hickory, 
NC. 

Members of the consortia may apply 
for annual minigrants to underwrite 
international activities on member 
campuses. The group also offers 
its film and slide collection to 
enhance courses on Asia and Africa 
and nomination of new films is 
solicited from the membership. 
This was the purpose of the most 
recent meeting. Scholarships and 
seminars are customarily offered to 
faculty and students as well as for 
the Semester-in-India program. 

The consortia is dedicated to the 
intellectual and professional 



growth of its members and is 
responsive to the climate and needs 
of international studies. It also 
serves as a gathering place for 
internationalists in this region. 
Jones serves on the Educational 
Resources Committee for the 
organization. 
CALL FOR PAPERS ISSUED FOR SPRING 
CONFERENCE 

The South Carolina Women in Higher 
Education Administration has issued 
a call for papers for their seventh 
annual conference "A Gender at 
Risk" which will be held April 2-3 
in Myrtle Beach. 
Proposals for the conference are 
now being accepted for workshops, 
seminars and discussion groups, 
one hour in length. Appropriate 
topics include women's studies, 
women's health issues, the 
environment, social action, 
education, science, aging, 
spirituality, power, politics, and 
psychology. The deadline for 
proposals is October 15, 1986. 
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For more information, contact Sally 
Hare in the Office of Continuing 
Education. 

CLASSIFIEDS 

Faculty and staff may list articles 
for sale, free of charge, in "This 
Week." The deadline is 2 p.m. on 
Wednesdays. Please send your 
information to Cathy McPherson in 
the Public Relations Office or 
phone ext. 2015. 

AIRS WEEKLY REPORT 

Sept. 30, 1986 - FCA meeting, 7-10 p.m., WB, Rm. 
114. 

Oct 3-5, 1986 - "The Wayside Motor Inn", 8 p.m. 
Oct. 3rd and 4th, 2:30 p.m. Oct. 5. 
Admission Charged. Wheelwright 
Box Office, Wheelwright Auditorium 
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